
REMOVAL NOTICE

Please be informed that effective from 17th June 2024 (Mon), our office will be relocated. 
The details are as follows;

Date of Relocation the 17th of June 2024 (Monday) 
New Office Location Units B1-B7, 20/F, NCB Innovation Centre, 

No.888 Lai Chi Kok Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong 
Phone Number: (852) 2522 7031

*The phone number remains unchanged as follows;


